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Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information report number PW-2022-05-39, as prepared by John Yungblut, Director 

of Public Works. 

Background: 

Monthly Summary 

Veolia Water Canada has prepared a summary of the water and wastewater 

operations over the past month. 

Kincardine Water Supply 

The Township has an agreement in place with the Municipality of Kincardine (MoK) 

that allows us to supply drinking water to their system on a temporary basis.  There 

is a mutual understanding that Huron-Kinloss residents are our first priority if a water 

supply issue arises during this period. 

Discussion: 

Monthly Summary 

The summary prepared by Veolia Water Canada is attached to this report. 

Kincardine Water Supply 



Township staff have received a request from the MoK to switch to water supply from 

the Lakeshore system during reservoir repairs at their water treatment plant that are 

planned to begin on May 2nd and finished on May 20th.  After discussing this request 

with our Operating Authority, Veolia Canada, Township staff have granted this 

request.  We generally don’t see an increased water demand until warmer weather 

arrives sometime in June, so we don’t anticipate any issues. 

Financial Impacts: 

Our standard practice is to charge a 25% surplus to our metered water rate to the 

MoK for the use of the Lakeshore water system. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an environmentally conscious community that are good stewards of our 

natural environment by being aware and taking responsibility. 

We are a prosperous community that continues to grow in a sustainable manner by 

investing in infrastructure.  
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